
Dear Students and Parents, 

We are excited to announce the reopening of our school on [Date]. We have implemented several 

health protocols to ensure the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and families. 

Health Protocols: 

• Mandatory face masks for all students and staff. 

• Regular hand sanitization stations throughout the school. 

• Temperature checks upon entry each day. 

• Social distancing measures in classrooms and common areas. 

• Frequent disinfection of high-touch surfaces. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in keeping our school community safe. We look 

forward to welcoming everyone back! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


